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Repealing vote by mail would be a ridiculous, wasteful, costly effort and I hope the 

governing body quickly shuffles this measure off the mortal (bill) coil. I appreciate 

being able to study/vote for measures and candidates in my own home. These 

fearmongering tactics are obvious voter suppression by groups contrary to the Will of 

the People. Because they know the outcome when everyone has equal access to the 

ballot.  


